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By Supporting the PTA this year, you have helped us to raise 

over £1,500! 

Huge thanks to everyone for generously supporting the PTA-organised events over the past 

year – this is a phenomenal amount of money! 

The PTA is a volunteer-run organisation that raises money to provide extra facilities and 

activities for all our children to enjoy at Hipsburn Primary School.  

Here are some of the fantastic projects our fundraising has been spent on to support our 

children: 

-- Early Years Woodland Area Equipment -- 
-- Beach Schools (contribution) -- 

-- Christmas Books -- 
-- Holly and Ivy Show -- 

-- Gardening Equipment -- 
-- Rising Stars Assessment Materials -- 
-- Topic Boxes (Baillifgate Museum) -- 

-- Art Supplies (contribution) -- 
-- Science Supplies (contribution) -- 

 

THANK YOU AND PLEASE KEEP SUPPORTING US! 

We look forward to sharing news of what we will be fundraising for in 2020. If you’d like to get 

involved, please contact the school office. 


